Bunny Bunch Daycare & Pre-K Newsletter
December 2018

Imym’mnt iBunny Bunch News!

We hope evarvone had a wonderful

Thanksgiving! We lock forward to what the

maonth of December brings!

The prek classes will be doing holiday
shopping days on December 13 & 14%

Cur Holiday Party and visit from Santa will

e on Friday, December 217 As always,

parents are more than welcome to come and

take pictures and join the party!

Holiday pajama day will be Thursday,
December 20%

The daycare will be closed on Monday,
December 24® and Tuesday the 25% for
Christmas. We hope that everyone has a
wonderful holiday!

The daycare will be closes on Tuesday,
January 1= for New Years!

Bunny Bunch offers three special programs;
Jindo, Movin® & Groovin® and Gymnastics. I

vou haven't done so and would like to sign
vour child up, please see Ashley in the office

This month the classes are available as
foll ows:
Jindo every Tuesday
Movin' & Groovin: 12/6 & 12/20
G¥mMnasrics: ev'e:r}F Thursday

Bunny Bunch would love towish a special
happy 2= birthday to Alex, Nicholas and
silasl We would also like to wish a happy 3
birthday to Sebastian and Jasleen. Lastly, a
big happy 4® birthday to both Kavlie and
sSloane.

Star Teacher of the Month!
Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the Month Miss
Tonig from our Ward Road locgtion! Miss Tonia (s our

Toddler Room lead and we couldn't pick 3 better person
to help teach these voung minds. Children always feel
loved and welcomed in ber classroom and she always
assures that each child's needs are being met. Miss Toniz
does 3 fantastic job making new families feel welcomed
gnd is a[ways there to comfort transitioning infants to
the toddler room. She has been with Bunay Bunch
Daycare for 8 years now aud we are honored to have
such a c3ritig PeFson 35 3 At of our tezr. Miss Tonig is
understanding gnd [ov[ng towards all of her children
aud is always willing to take on 3oy obstacle thrown her
way. She greets every parent and child who comes
through the door with 3 smile 3nd a[ways keeps 3
positive line of communication between parents. Miss
Toniz (s loved by all the parents and children within the

center because of her kind 3nd caring ways. She is 3 very
irmportant member of our staff and we can't thank her
enough for all her hard work and dedication day after
day! Congratulations Miss Tonia! We [ove you!ll

Star Stivdenty!

Each month we have a "Star Student” of the
month. The lead teachers will make the
choice Certificates and prizes will be
awarded to the children at the beginning of
the month. The teacher will base their
decision on growth and developm ent, relating
to others eating and napping habirs, and
other STAR QUALITIES

Our wonderful star students this month are.

Infants: Mallory
Toddlers: Mason & Abigail
Pre-K3: McKinley & Logan

Pre-K 4: Tristan




Infount Roowr News!

Happy Holidays from the Infant Eoom! As we welcame the meonth of December, we get
ready for a fun month of celebrations! "A Snowy Christmas” is this month's theme,
The babies will be busy throughout the meonth preparing for the holidays, We will be
reading Christmas stories, learning new scngs, and dancing to Christmas music. Along
with those fun activities, the babies will be doing many cute crafts, including
Christmas reindeers and candy canes! They will also be making mommy's and daddy's
Christmas gifts. We hope that everyone has a fun and safe holiday!

Fridos, Decenber 217 widl be cuw Holiday poarty and. visit fremaSandoe at 11 vl
Parenty are more tha welconed tor come vvand take bictiwes and. joive v evvthe

Jingle Bells, Jingle Bells, Jingle All the Way! Oh how happy we areto say, Mallory is
our December Star of the Month!  Mallory is an adeorable and sweet little girl who is a
joy tohave in the Infant FEoom! Since starting at Bunny Bunch not too long ago, she
has quickly adapted to the daily routine and is enjoying every minute of it! Mallory
has and continues to impress us each day with her accomplishments. She is now able
toroll over from her back toher stomach! Meadow is an active little girl who likes to

keep busy, She loves toplay on the floor and work on tummy time, bounce in the
bouncer and like to observe and watch her friends play. Mallory is a sweet little girl

who loves being talked to and cuddled, She definitely knows how to charm her
teachers with her beautiful smile. We continueto look forward to watching Mallory
grow and become a big girl! Congratulation Mallory, we love you!ll




Toddler Room News!

As the weather gets colder and the snow starts to fall, December will bring
happy holidays for all! This month will be full of “Holiday Fun!” The toddlers
will kick off the month with “Celebrations” where they will be talking about
Hanukkah and Kwanza and making fun crafts to go along. The next two weeks

will bring “Christmas” to out Toddler Room! The
kiddos are sure to have lots of fun as they
prepare for the upcoming holiday by making
candy cane crafts, Rudolph ornaments, and even
decorating Christmas cookies. The last week of
the month will have the children preparing for
the New Year! They will be making silver bells,
party hats, and talking about the upcoming vear!
December is definitely going to be a fun-filled
month as the children get ready for the holidays!

Friday, December 21# will be our Holiday
borty ands visit frovy Savtw at Llawy Paventy
are morvethav welcomed: T cove vy ands take:

bictures ands foivy inv evithe fuvd

Santa is watching and we are sure that there will
be a star in the bag for our Toddler Star of the
Month, Mason! Mason is a happy and energetic
young man who is full of life and a pleasure to have
here at Bunny Bunch! His contagious laugh and
excitement bring a lot of happiness to the room! We
have watched Mason grow for a little while now and
we are certainly proud of his accomplishments. This
smart boy is doing a fantastic job at Circle Time,
knows his numbers and is in the process of learning
all of his colors and shapes! Mason enjoys coming to
Bunny Bunch toleam, play with his friends and see
his Miss. Bre! Mason is an outgoing boy who loves
playing with all of his friends and making sure they
are playing nicely and safely. He likesto sing and
dance, play with trucks and put together puzzles His

kindness towards others and willingness to help his
teachers is something we adore! He absolutely loves to say goodbye and givekisses to

all as he leaves the center each day! We certainly love having him and all the
happiness he brings to the room! Congratulations Mason, we love youlll




Toddler Room News Contirnuted)!

The Toddler Room is happy to announce, Abigail as our Star of the Month! Abigail
started with us about four months ago and is growing up to be a smart and sweet little
girl. Shehas made many improvements since starting here at Bunny Bunch! Abigail
has become maore social with her peers, loves participating during Circle Time and
talks meore and more throughout the day! She is a very smart girl who impresses us
each day! Abigail is able follow daily directions sit for Circle Time and is working on
her colors and shapes. Abigail is a well behaved girl who sets a great example for her
classmates. This little ray of sunshine is always smiling and caring for others, Sheis a
sweet girl who is always giving hugs and helping her friends at clean-up time! She
enjoys reading stories, building with blocks and making things out of play-dough.
Abigail istruly a joy to have at our center and look forward to watching her grow!
Congratulations Abigail, we love youlll




Pre~K 3 Roonv Newy

The stockings will be hung in our windows for Santa Clause soon to be here!
Happy faces, busy hands-painting, wrapping presents, and coloring are just a
few of the sights and sounds of December in our Pre-K 3 room! Our monthly

theme, “Countdown the Days to Christmas” will bring a new month of learning.

As we begin to experience cold, snowy days and anticipate the arrival of winter,
we will also be learning about “holidays Around the World.” The children will

be doing a lot of fun crafts and activities to learn about Hannakah ans Kwanza

traditions. The week of “Holiday Art” and “Here Comes Christmas” will be filled

with stories, songs, and holiday
crafts. During the last week,
“Winter and a New Year,” activities
will center about the arrival of a
new season and the New Year! We
know that this pre-k class will have
a wonderful month preparing for
the holiday season!

The brek class will be deing
Christwns shapbing e Decenber
15 and, 141 IF venw wendd. ke ter

porticiboie blease i vithe forwy
alenng with-the wacnnes Uy Fridoy,
Decewbesr 8

Friday, Decenler 217 widl e o
Hedid oy oty aund visit fremy Santo
at 1lamd Parenty are move thavy
welcomed. ter come ivv and-toke
pictiires o, foivv v cvethe fund

A very merry congratulation to our
Pre-k 3 Star of the Month, M cKinley!
McKinley is our Star of the Month for
her overall class performance and improvements! McKinley is a very sweet and spunky

young lady who is always giving hugs and can be found making others entertained!

You can count on her to bring excitement and laughter to the classroom! This smart
little girl has made a lot of accomplishments since transitioning into our Pre-k 3 Eoom!
McKinley is basically now fully potty trained, can identify and spell her own name and

has improved on her communication skills! We are very impressed on how McKinley

has grown! This beautiful young lady has a lot of fun while she is here and loves
playing with her friends. Her favorite things to do are playing with kitchen toys,
playing in dress-up and you can always find her dancing anytimemusic comes on! We
are so proud of McKinley and cannot wait to see what she does next! Congratulations
McKinley, we love youlll




Pre-~-K 3 Room News Continued/

We are happy to announce Logan as our Star of the Month for December! He is being
recognized for his participating during daily activities and overall growth! Logan isa
loveable and friendly voung man who is a joy tohave in our Pre-k 3 Room! William
does an outstanding job participating during circletime and following everyday
instruction. This smart boy impresses us each day and had proven us that he can spell
his name and is basically potty trained. William is hearted boy is always caring and
being nice to cthers. He is always going the extramile to lend a helping hand to his
teachers and is always willing to share with his friends! This happy kid who loves
coming to Bunny Bunch and playing with his friends! William loves to play monster
trucks, cars and animals. Wehave been watching William grow and accomplish new
tasks for a couple years now and look forward to what he accomlpishes nest!
Congratulations William, we love youl!!




Pre~K 4 Roowv Newsy!

Tis the seascon... especially in the Pre-K 4 BEooml In November we spent alot of time
remembering what we are thank fiul for as well as learning about Thanksgiving The class is now
ready for December as they get ready to start celebrating Christimas and the winter season. Out
monthly therme is "Let’s Celebratel” The first week, "Holidays Around the Waorld,” will have the
children learning about Hannakah and Kwanza with many fun games and crafts. The next three
weeks, "Santd s Workshop,” "Christimas is Near,” and "Merry Christmas” will be a busy time for
the children as they get ready for Santa We will be decorating the room, making reindeer

headbands, talking about what we would do if we were elves, and many, many more fun crafts

and activities! The children will also be continuing working on their letters, vocabulary, and

other learning skills with fun holiday activities. We end this fun month with "Count down to

New Year' s which will have the children making a New Year's Resolution class book and fun
party hats. Decamber is definitely going to be a fun maonth in our Fre-K 4 rooml

The pre~k class will: Ue deing Christmas shepbing ev December 1 3™ awnd 1 4™ If youw
world like torbarticipate blease tiu v v the for vy aleng with the wiwemey by Friday,
Decentlyes ™

Fridos, Decentler 217 widl be o Hellday party cund visit fremaSonioe at 11 o
Parenty are maore thaw welconed tor come v and take bictures and. joive v evvthe
fiind

"Hol Hol Hol” Santa's on his way to say "Congrarulations” to our Pre k 4 Star of the Month,
Tristan! Tristan is our Star of the Month 29 FIIIL
for his outstanding behavior and academic
accomplishrments! Tristan does a
wonderful job at participaring each day
during circle time. He absolutely loves to
learn and can always be seen with his hand |
raised high, ready to answer or accormnplish
daily tasks! Heis able to write and spell
his name and also does a great job at
reciting his letters and letter sounds. Not
crily is Tristan a very smmart boy, but he is
always leading by examplel He is always
using his manners, following directicns
and lending a helping hand You can
always find Tristan smiling and making
cthers laughl Tristan is truly a sweet boy
who cares a lot about his teachers and
friends! Heis always theretohelp,
cormnfort and help somecne when needed
Erady stays active and loves plaving with
his friends. He especially likes to put
together puzzles, litsten to alphatale
stories and he enjoys doing his morning
work! We hawve wat ched Tristan grow over
the last vear and lock forward to watching
him grow even morel He will continue to
do great throughout the vyear!
Congratulations Tristan, we love youlll









